
From: Heather Gale <hgale@wpde.com>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/17/2017 11:43:09 AM
Subject: Re: LG Bryant

Hey! Unfortunately, he had another vosot at noon in Myrtle beach. 

Heather Gale
Assistant News Director
WPDE ABC 15
843-742-9844

> On Aug 17, 2017, at 11:42 AM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
> 
> Ms. Gale, he just arrived here. Any chance the camera man can come back?
> 
> Sent using OWA for iPhone
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